
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

August 9, 2025 
Monthly Meeting 

 
Meeting was called to order at 8:35 by club President Shane Flanagan. 
 
Members present: Dave – WB0YXH, Sonja – KA0EZA, Shane – KE0APG, Andy – KF0CSI,  Jerry – KF0THT, 
Aaron – KT0Q, Frank – KF0ODS, Terry - KF0ATX, Dave – KD0HEU, Ron – N0ZQR, Doug – WB0UPJ. 
 
Mark Wagner was visiting. 
 
A motion was made to accept the minutes as read.  Ron made a motion to accept. Dave seconded. It 
was carried by the club. 
 
The Treasurers Report was read by Aaron. A motion was made by Sonja to accept. Doug seconded. It 
was carried by the club. 
 
Committee Reports 
 
Testing Committee –Our next testing session will be at on August 16th at the Library. Testing is planned 
for 1:15pm. VE’s should let Monty know they will be there and arrive by 1:00pm.  
 
Repeater Reports – The repeaters are stable at this time. Aaron still needs to get up to the 73 site and 
get the laptop hooked up but we are still having some networking issues that need to be taken care of 
first. We are still researching IP power strips and may have one available.  
 
Old Business 

 
We are still waiting on the Yeasu repeater. We still have not heard if our application was accepted yet.  
 
 
New Business 
 
Gene Martin passed away. He was an area ham from the Neligh Nebraska area.  
 
Jerry won split the pot today. The total was $16 which he donated to the club. 
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Future Dates 

 
Next Meeting – September 13th  
 
Meeting Adjourned at 9:26 am. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Aaron Mathis, KT0Q 

Treasurer/Secretary  

 


